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Secretariat of the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change (UNFCCC)
P.O. Box 260124
D-53153 Bonn
Germany

Lima, January 28th 2010

Dear Mr. De Boer,

By means of this letter we acknowledge the reception of the letter sent by the
Permanent Mission of Denmark to the United Nations, on December 30th, inviting
Parties to the Convention to inform the UNFCCC Secretariat of their willingness to be
associated with the "Copenhagen Accord".

In this respect, and taking into consideration the frame and conditions involved in the
invitation, we are pleased to report that Peru expresses its willingness to associate with
the Accord and is consequently taking the necessary steps to complete a full
evaluation of the significance and scope of the commitments to be assumed.

As a result, we will send shortly, but not necessarily within the deadline stated in the
text of the Accord, an additional communication about our perception regarding the
issues that might require clarification and eventual inclusion in the terms of the Accord,
including a more suitable timing for due evaluation and negotiation of terms for Non
Annex I Parties.

We avail this opportunity to express to you the assurances of our highest
consideration.

I
Durand L.fl., Director General of the Climate Change,

Ministry of the Environment
On Behalf of the UNFCC Focal Point in Peru.

Emb. N. Popolizio, Viceministro de Relaciones Exteriores
Eco. Rosario Gómez G., Viceministra de Desarrollo Estratégica de los
Recursos Naturales
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